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“The Greater Lehigh Valley Chamber of Commerce supports 

the Lehigh Valley receiving a gaming license as a tool to 

stimulate economic development in our region and 

encourages the licensee to include the Chamber in the 

developmental strategy ensuring the business community’s 

voice is heard in our communal interests of economic 

development.”   

 


